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Over the years that we lived in Richmond, we've seen a lot of changes that developed in the 
Richmond city landscape. Change is most often good. However, massing of new homes is 
destroying the character of our neighborhood. Houses sold are destroyed and replaced by new 
houses that are an eye sore. These houses are higher than the average height of most houses and 
the sides of these houses are just inches away from their perimeter fences . Green spaces (front and 
backyard) are lost. Privacy of their next door neighbors are being compromised since occupants of 
these tall houses can peek into their neighbor's bedroom or backyard. 
We, therefore, urge. you to please use the 3.7 meter ceiling height and 9 meter building height 
restrictions for new houses. 

Thank you so much for hearing our pleas. 

Sincerely, 
Nestor and Shirley 
Homeowner- Westwind Subdivision 
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